
 
 
 

Riggs appointed to Mississippi River Basin 
Legislative Working Group 

 
JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. – State Representative Louis Riggs (R-Hannibal) has been appointed 
to the National Conference of State Legislatures Mississippi River Basin Legislative Working 
Group by Speaker of the House Jon Patterson. 
 
“I am honored to be named to this working group by Speaker Patterson,” said Riggs.  “The 
Mississippi River Basin is the lifeblood of our nation for commodities and other river traffic.  
The modernization of our locks and dams as well as expansion of ports and floodplain 
management are all major concerns for those of us who live along the Mississippi. I look forward 
to getting to work on these and many other important issues.”   
 
Rep. Louis Riggs, a Republican, represents Marion and Ralls counties (District 5) in the 
Missouri House of Representatives. Rep. Riggs was elected in November 2018. For more 
information, please contact Rep. Riggs at 573-751-3613 or by email at 
Louis.Riggs@house.mo.gov.  
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CONTACT: Rep. Louis Riggs 

573-751-3613 
Louis.Riggs@house.mo.gov  
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